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This feedback form was aimed at Upper Key Stage 2 parents as a way of capturing their thoughts on their 

and their child’s experience at St Bridget’s.  
 

Question Asked Answered Yes Answered No 

Was the evening informative? 100% 0% 

Do you have a better understanding of the curriculum of your 
child's year group? 

100% 0% 

Do you have a better understanding of how to support your 
child's learning this year? 

100% 0% 

Any other comments 
Excellent meeting, really informative and worthwhile. Thank you! 
A really informative evening - thank you! 
Great to meet the 3 teachers and hear about the coming year and expectations of us and the children. Many 
thanks 
Really glad I went and feel I can support my child better at home. I now know what to expect throughout the 

year. Thank you, much appreciated 👍 
Really good evening. Thanks for your time x 
Great to meet the teachers and be in the children's classroom, also to see examples of their workbooks and be able 
to ask questions. Very useful to know where to focus support for Year 5 and reassuring to know that the door is 
open for communication with the teachers. Thank you very much. 
Thank you to all staff this evening, very informative and valuable insight into Val's curriculum. Such a positive idea 
to get parents involved in their children's method of learning. 
It was a great opportunity to meet the team involved with our year group. A very informative and helpful evening. 
Many thanks to all the staff involved. 
Feel very lucky to have such a committed and dedicated team to teach and support my daughter 
Thank you for taking the time to put a presentation together. It was good to get a feel for how year 6 is pitched 
overall. 

 

 
 


